
Dear 2014 ADMA Scholarship Committee, 
 
 
Thank you so much for awarding me the 2014 ADMA scholarship! When I first embarked on this long 
journey to reach my goal of becoming an airline pilot, I knew it would be a long road with many hurdles 
and hoops to pass. One of those obstacles being finances, this scholarship is greatly appreciated. The 
scholarship award will go straight into my flight account and will be used to help build my experience 
and get me closer to my dream of being an airline pilot. Embry-Riddle has provided me with exceptional 
training thus far and I hope to continue that training to become the safest and best pilot that I can be. 
 
Thank you again for the scholarship and know that it will be put to great use. I wish you all nothing but 
the best and I wish you all a great rest of your summer.  
 
 
Most sincerely, 
 
Scott M. Singleton 
Singles1@my.erau.edu 
206-719-6654 
 
 


